
U.S. Office of Special Counsel  
1730 M Street, N.W., Suite 218  
Washington, D.C. 20036‐4505  

  

OSC Telephone Numbers Changing 
New Numbers Effective September 15 

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      
CONTACT: Karen Gorman, (202) 804-7051; kgorman@osc.gov  
  

WASHINGTON, D.C./September 7, 2017 –   

  The U.S. Office of Special Counsel (OSC) will change its telephone numbers on September 15, 2017.  The change 

is part of a comprehensive plan to modernize OSC’s information technology and cybersecurity systems.   

   On September 15, the new main line at OSC will be 202-804-7000.  OSC’s website (www.osc.gov) will remain the 

same, as will staff email addresses.   

   Additional updated contact information can be found at: https://osc.gov/Pages/contact.aspx.  

***  

The U.S. Office of Special Counsel (OSC) is an independent federal investigative and prosecutorial agency. Our basic authorities come 
from four federal statutes: The Civil Service Reform Act, the Whistleblower Protection Act, the Hatch Act, and the Uniformed Services 
Employment & Reemployment Rights Act (USERRA). OSC’s primary mission is to safeguard the merit system by protecting federal 
employees and applicants from prohibited personnel practices, especially reprisal for whistleblowing, and to serve as a safe channel 
for allegations of wrongdoing. For more information, please visit our website at www.osc.gov.  
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